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Calendar Dates 

February 

March 

Headteacher Mrs A Fox 

Deputy Head Mr M Gresswell 

AHT/SENDCo Mrs S Khan 

Tel:  01784 482603 

Email: office@wraysburyschool.co.uk 

 

Unfortunately, no class attained 
perfect attendance this week. 
Hopefully, next half term will 
see an improvement, with fewer 
children suffering from winter 
ailments. Please remember that 
absence lasting 3 days or more 
will require supporting medical 
evidence. Without this, absence 
will be unauthorised and could be 
passed to RBWM for a fixed 
penalty notice. 

Whenever possible, routine den-
tal and eye check ups should be 
made our of school time, and 
children who do leave during the 
day are expected to return to 
school before the end of the 
day.  

 

 

 

As the mornings are getting lighter 

and, hopefully, warmer, getting up 

should be getting easier! Setting 

your alarm 10 minutes earlier each 

day may make all the difference 

and give your child a better start 

to the day.  

If you find mornings stressful, why 

not try Gap Club’s Breakfast Club? 

Let them feed and entertain your 

child before the school day starts 

For more information please see 

https://thegapclub.com/ 

Motivated        Proud        Inclusive 

Bumblebees 94.3% 

Ladybirds 95.8% 

Hedgehogs 91.5% 

Rabbits 96.4% 

Badgers 95.7% 

Squirrels 94% 

Robins 94.6% 

Sparrows 97.9% 

Kingfishers 94.5% 

Woodpeckers 92.3% 

Owls 95.4% 

Red Kites 98.5% 

Falcons 89.3% 

Reminders…... 

 Mobile phones and 
smart watches should not be 
brought into school. Any phones 
brought into school for excep-
tional reasons (and with prior 
agreement by Mrs Fox) must be 
left at the school office for 
safe-keeping.   

 All children are required to 
wear black school shoes, and 
not trainers. If your child is not 
wearing the correct footwear, 
please rectify this during half 
term.  

 Water bottles should contain 
water only, and KS2 should only 
be bringing fruit or vegetables 
as a breaktime snack. 

 Please be considerate of our 
neighbours when parking near 
the school. 

 If you move house or change 
your mobile phone number, 
please make sure you let us 
know. 

School Residential Trips 
 
Next instalments are now due for the residen-
tial trips: 
£50 for Year 4 Frontier Centre Trip 
£70 for Upper Junior PGL Trip 
 

Mon 17th – 
Fri 21st 

HALF TERM – School Closed 

Mon 24th  School Reopens 8:30am 

Tues 25th & 
Thurs 27th 

Whole School – Parents’ & Carers’ 
Evening 

Wed 26th Yr2 Squirrels – Class Assembly 2:50pm 

Fri 28th  Yr1 Hedgehogs – Class Assembly 9am 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Pupil Progress Reports 

Your child should have brought 
home a letter for you detailing 
their progress so far this year. 
The details in the letter will 
form the basis of discussions 
at Parents’ & Carers’ Evening, 
and we hope you find this new 
initiative useful. The tradition-
al School Report will still be 
sent home at the end of the 
school year, to show you how 
far your child has come this 
year! 

Mon 3rd 
Yr4 – Bikeability Level 1 

EYFS – 100 Days in School Celebration 

Tues 4th – 
Thurs 6th 

Yr5 – Bikeability Level 2 

Wed 5th Yr4 Kingfishers – Class Assembly 2:50pm 
(followed by Year 4 Residential Meeting for 
parents of both classes) 

Fri 7th 

Whole School – World Book Day Celebrations 

PTFA - Book Day Bake Sale after school 

https://thegapclub.com/


www.chelseasoccerschools.co.uk 

Football sessions focussing on different 

skills each week for Years 1-3. Bookings 

and payments are made directly to CFC 

Foundation 

Please let the office know if you would be 

interested in a club for  Years 4-6 as CFC 

would like to restart this provision. 

School Meals 

The lunch choices for week commencing Monday 24th February 2025 are Week 2 of the Winter Menu. Plain pasta is available 
on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, and jacket potatoes are served on Tuesday and Thursday. Both come with a selection of 
toppings.  

School Meals cost £2.69 per day, and we ask that accounts are kept in credit. There is a reminder function that can be set up 
on the Scopay system, which will alert you if your child’s balance falls below an amount set by you. With the weather so cold at 
the moment, why not encourage your child to have a hot meal at lunchtime? 

Clubs 

Parents Welcome….! 
 

This week was another busy one in school with two class assemblies, a 
Book Café and Internet Safety Day. Thank you to everyone who came to 
one of the events. The feedback cards are really positive, and we share 

the lovely comments with all the children (and staff) .  
 

The Class assemblies will continue after half term, with Squirrels and 
Hedgehogs in the first week back.  

 
Booking for Parents’ & Carers’ Evening is open until 7pm on Sunday 23rd 
February. Please make sure you book your appointment to discuss your 

child’s progress so far this year and view their books to see examples of 
the work that they do.  

 
 
 
 

Music Lessons in School 
 

Did you know that children from Year 2 upwards can have guitar lessons in 
school? Rock and Pop Foundation currently offer guitar 
lessons during the school day. Please ask at the office if 

you would like more information.  
 

http://www.chelseasoccerschools.co.uk
http://www.chelseasoccerschools.co.uk
https://pinkscoaching.co.uk/


Fundraising for the School 

Community Information 



Half Term Activities 

Have a lovely week off! 


